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CITY OF DELRAY BEACH 

100 N.W. 1st AVENUE, DELRAY BEACH, FL 33444 

 

Solicitation Addendum 
 

Addendum No.: 1 

Solicitation No.: 2019-029

Project No.: 17-010 (16-095)

Solicitation Title: 
CEI Services for Seacrest Blvd from NE 22nd Street to 
Gulfstream Blvd.

Addendum Date: March 15, 2019

Purchasing Contact: Ryan Lingholm, LingholmR@mydelraybeach.com 

 
RFQ NO. 2019-029 IS HEREBY AMENDED AS SET FORTH HEREIN BELOW. THIS 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 IS HEREBY INCORPORATED IN AND MADE A PART OF RFQ 
NO. 2019-029. 
 
ADD: 
 

SECTION 5.2, TAB 3(c) 
 
The person proposed as the “Responsible Person in Charge” must be registered 
in the State of Florida as a Professional Engineer.  Identify the “Responsible 
Person in Charge” and provide proof of their registration as a Florida 
Professional Engineer. 

 
REVISE:  

 
SECTION 5.2, TAB 3(b) 

 
Proposer’s CEI Senior Project Engineer, CEI Project Administrator/Project 
Engineer, and CEI Assistant Project Administrator/Project Engineer must 
possess a civil engineering degree, and the CEI Senior Project Engineer must be 
registered in the State of Florida as a Professional Engineer.  Provide proof of 
civil engineering degree and registration as a Florida Professional 
Engineer. 

 
 
NOTE: Items that are struck through are deleted. Items that are underlined have been 
added. All other terms and conditions remain as stated in the solicitation. 
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End of Addendum 
 
INSTRUCTIONS: 
Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged as instructed in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum may result in the disqualification of 
Respondent’s response. 


